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Secretary

Senate ECITA References Committee

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Sir,

Please find enclosed the Advance Cairns submission to the Senate’s Regional Telecommunications Inquiry.  It is the result of wide consultation and clearly outlines the telecommunications issues for the Far North Queensland region.

The views expressed in this submission were collected through focus group meetings, submissions from industry groups, consultation with telecommunications industry personnel and newspaper and online surveying.

Many questioned why there is not greater emphasis on the essential nature of telecommunications in the region to support existing industries and help drive economic development.  Users encourage the government involvement to improve services and to initiate a regular review process to ensure the maintenance of equity with metropolitan Australia.

The ability to grow the economic base of Far North Queensland will be heavily linked to the power of the regions telecommunications capabilities.  The Far North Queensland region needs communication facilities equal to the many human capabilities and natural assets that already allow it to compete at the highest levels internationally, nationally and regionally.  The findings of this submission show that those facilities are below our standard.

Regards,

David Maguire

Chief Executive Officer
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